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Company Announcement 
Frigorífico Concepción S.A. (FriCon) today announced that 
Jorge Usandivaras will retire from the company’s Board of 
Directors, effective December 31, 2025. 

Mr. Usandivaras, who has been an integral part of the Board’s 
work, will resume his prior position as an advisor, providing 
guidance and counsel to management through the Advisory 
Board. 

The company expresses its appreciation for the contributions 
and leadership has provided over the four years he has served 
as a Director. 

 


